EMBASSY OF NEPAL
GENEVA, SWITZERLAND

Updated Notice for All Passengers Travelling to Nepal:

With regard to the prevention, control and treatment of COVID-19 in the
context of increasing number of infections with new variants in Nepal,
following decisions have been made by the Government of Nepal on 02 May
2021:

1. From 6 May 2021 midnight, all international flights will be suspended until
14 May 2021.

2. The Ministry of Culture, Tourism and Civil Aviation will issue flight
permission to chartered flights serving international destinations and to the
rescue flights on the condition that health protocols are fully observed.

3. Passengers traveling to/from Nepal in chartered and rescue international
flights will be required to present PCR reports containing barcode and
photograph.
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